
UNAPPROVED 
 

SELECTBOARD MEETING MINUTES                            February 26, 2020 
 
This meeting was called to order by Lewis White at 6:00 pm at the Town Office in Dummerston, 
Vermont.   
 
Members present: Maria Glabach, Jerelyn Wilson, Lewis White, Terry Chapman, Zeke 
Goodband 
Members absent:   
 
Also present: Ian Kiehle-BCTV. 
 
Minutes:    
On a motion by Terry and second from Jerelyn the Board voted 5-0 to approve the minutes from 
February 12, 2020.  
 
Warrants: 
On a motion by Terry and second from Jerelyn the Board voted 5-0 to approve the payment of 
warrants 18, 18P & 18R 
                             
Public Comments:  None 
 
Road Foreman’s Report:   
Still waiting for parts on the 2017 Dodge truck.  They have now been pushed out to the end of 
March. 
 
Correspondence for Information:   
Terry updated the Board regarding the Tour-de-Heifer bike tour.  The meeting went well, new 
route maps have been created.  The tour will cross the covered bridge with the aid of the 
Sheriff’s Department on the west side, Nourse Hollow Road was changed to Tucker Reed Road.  
There will be town wide signs and communication with landowners. 
 
Correspondence for Discussion and/or Action:   
On a motion by Maria and second from Terry the Board voted 5-0 to authorize paying Ruth 
Hoffman $300.00 for working on the Town Report.  This was recommended by Charlotte and 
Laurie. 
 
New Business:   
The Board assigned Town Meeting Articles. 
 
Unfinished Business:  None 
 
There being no other business to come before the Board, Maria made the motion and second 
from Terry, the meeting adjourned at 6:10 pm. 
 



__________________________________ 
Approved 
 
__________________________________ 
Lewis White, Chair 
 
______________________________________ 
Zeke Goodband, Vice Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by:  Maria Glabach, Selectboard Assistant 


